
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:  David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

 

FROM: William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development 

 

DATE: September 3, 2009  

 

SUBJECT: Agreement between DuPage County and the Village of Lombard for the 

Sidewalk Segment Project 

 

 

Attached please find the draft intergovernmental agreement between the DuPage County 

Community Development Commission and the Village of Lombard.  The agreement outlines 

responsibilities and regulations as it relates to the disbursement of Community Development 

Block Grant Funds for the Sidewalk Segment Project.       

 

Please present this item to the Board of Trustees at their September 3, 2009 meeting. 

 

 

 

 

WJH/mst 
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